
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: james mason < 
Sent: 25 October 2019 22:00 
To: Regeneration <Regeneration@havering.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Compulsary purchase of 43 New Road, Rainham 
 
 
 
> 
>  
> Dear Christopher Barter 
> I write to you to object to the proposed compulsory purchase of 43 New Road, Rainham due to this 
has been a rental investment of myself for many years and is a substantial loss of rental income for 
me. The tenants have been in the premises for over 15 years who do not not want to leave. 
> I object wholeheartedly to the compulsory purchase of this land. 
> 
> Kind Regards 
> 
> James Mason 
> Land owner 
> 
This document is strictly confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the 
information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed by the sender of this 
message are not necessarily those of the London Borough of Havering. If you have received this 
transmission in error, please use the reply function to tell us and then permanently delete what you 
have received. This email was scanned for viruses by the London Borough of Havering anti-virus 
services and on leaving the Authority was found to be virus free. Please note: Incoming and outgoing 
e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic 
communications. 
 
Havering Council’s Privacy Notice can be found on our website Data Protection, 
https://www.havering.gov.uk/info/20044/council_data_and_spending/139/data_protection, which 
outlines your rights and how we collect, use, store, delete and protect your personal data. 
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